
 
 
Welcome from the Head, 

A huge range of learning has been going on this term. I am so proud of our children’s passion for 

learning.  

During our learning reviews, it’s been great to hear from all the teachers about how the children 

are doing. I often think time goes very quickly in a school with everything sectioned into daily 

learning sessions, days, weeks, terms but at the same time the staff manage to fit so much in!  

 

On Shrove Tuesday we had the new vicar Rev. Dean, visit us and take part in our ‘Pancake Races’. 

Little Steps Pre-school also joined us in our racing activities during the morning. 

 

Last week we were lucky to have the Education 

Ambassador from Lundy Island visit our school.  Frances 

worked with all our children to focus upon the unique 

landscape on Lundy. The children had the opportunity to 

see the Warden Joe and Tara on screen, sadly not in 

person.  Frances and the Lundy Team have set challenges 

for the children to produce a poster, poem or story to try 

and encourage people to respect seals in our marine 

environment.  Some of their learning may be displayed in 

the Island Church on Lundy (St Helens). She explained 

that when seals get frightened, they can dive quickly and 

hurt themselves on the rocks below. Over the next few 

years, we will be working closely with Lundy Island to learn 

about the creatures that live there but also the role of 

the Warden, Ranger and Education Ambassador of the 

Island. We all would like to say a huge thank you to 

Frances for sharing this Island with us. 

 

What is coming up! 

During the last few weeks of term there will still be some 

exciting learning opportunities for our children. Please 

watch this space for our Easter events. 

 

Wishing you all a super weekend 

Best wishes 

Mrs Leach 
 

 



‘Lundy’ translates as ‘puffin island’ in the Old Norse language

 

 

Check out 

our World 

Book Day 25 

photos on 

our 

Facebook 

page.



 

Dates for your diary 

Spring Term 2025 

Please make a note of these dates to avoid any confusion and questions left via email or on 
our Facebook page. 

 
Thursday 27th March  Y5 swimming 5th session 
 Cricket session KS2 pm 
 Cricket afterschool club 3.20pm – 4.20pm 
 PTFA Bingo village hall 5pm – 6.30pm 
Friday 28th March Deadline for the colouring competition 
Monday 31st March Easter Service & Celebration Assembly 9.15am St. 

Peter’s Church 
 Parents Evening 1 3.30pm – 5.30pm 
Tuesday 1st April  Badgers Virtual workshop 
  Parents Evening 2 3.30pm – 5.30pm 

 
Thank you to those who have booked for parents evening. 

If you haven’t, please log in an choose a slot. 
 

Thursday 3rd April  Y5 swimming last session 11am – 1pm  
  Cricket session KS2 pm 
 Cricket afterschool club 3.20pm – 4.20pm 
Friday 4th April    Easter Hat Parade 9.15am  

End of Term 
Monday 21st April   Easter Monday 
Tuesday 22nd April  Return to school 
Monday 5th May   Bank Holiday 
Thursday 8th May  VE Day – More details coming soon 
Monday 12th May   SATS week 
Thursday 15th May  Summer census 25 
Friday 23rd May   Half term 
Monday 2nd June    Inset 
Saturday 14th June  Annual May Fayre with a summer twist 
     

 
 



Spring 2 2025 School Uniform 
 
Mondays  School uniform for all classes. 
Tuesdays   School uniform for all classes – PE Kit for  

Netball club, change at lunch time.  
Wednesdays  PE kit for all classes. 
Thursdays School uniform for Hedgehogs, Foxes 

PE Kits for Squirrels and Badgers 
Badgers Y5 - bring their swimming kit  
and towel 

Fridays PE kit for Hedgehogs and Foxes  
Squirrels and Badgers – School uniform 

  

 

PE, all children must wear 
either a school blue 
jumper, fleece or cardigan 
(with logo), white T-shirt, 
Black/blue 
shorts/joggers/leggings (no 
brand logos)  
Trainers, long hair tied 
back, and stud earrings for 
safety reasons  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 

Pancake 

Races 



 
So far 33 children have read 182 chapters & 137 books and have 
raised £716.30 If there are any more children's forms to come in, 

please can they come in on Monday! 
 

 
 
 
 

Save the 

twist for 



 

 

Bingo books are 
selling like hot cross 
buns, complete the 
form or email the 
office to join this fun 
event.  


